
	
  

 

Dear Mayor Giles and Members of the City Council, 
 
We are looking forward to meeting with the Mesa City Council and 
members of the City administration this week. We are pleased to be 
working toward an Artspace project in Mesa and on behalf of 
Artspace, I want to reaffirm our commitment to helping Mesa move 
forward. We have assembled a great team from Artspace to lead this 
project, most of whom will be in Mesa this week, and you’ll find their 
bios attached. These five staff members represent each area of 
Artspace, and together they represent years of experience and 
expertise. 
 
Our goal is to create a sustainable, high quality project that can begin 
construction in 2016. We look forward to working hand in hand with 
the Mayor and Vice Mayor’s offices, and in partnership with the City 
Manager’s office, the Mesa Arts Center and NEDCO.  
 
As in other cities with Artspace Projects’ artist live/work facilities, the 
Mesa project will expand upon the vibrancy of the existing creative 
community and serve as a catalyst for growth and economic 
development.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of Artspace in Mesa. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kelley Lindquist 
President 
 


